
 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  

District Custodians Complete Certification Training for Comprehensive 

Standards Improving Health and Safety, Cleanliness at all Schools     

 

Over the past two weeks, Aiken County Public School District custodians have 

trained with industry-proven methods bent on improving the health and safety 

of students and staff and the appearance and cleanliness of schools.  

The training, which involved three days of hands-on learning and two days of 

classroom instruction, is part of the District’s effort to adopt a standardized 

“Health and Safety Cleaning Program” and establish best cleaning practices. 

The week-long training regimen was led by Augusta Janitorial Supplies. Training 

took place at Ai
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Mildred Cullum, who serves as lead custodian at South Aiken High School, said 

the techniques she learned during the training will pay immediate dividends.  

“This process is not as difficult as what we were doing,” Ms. Cullum commented 

following the hands-on portion of the training. “(The new process) saves time, 

because where it took an hour or two to do something, now it takes 45 minutes 

and it is done right and with safety as our number one concern.”  

The new cleaning procedures follow guidelines set by the International Sanitary 



  

 

Kip Gunter, the District’s maintenance director, said improvements to high-traffic 

areas such as floor


